
2024 MN Watersheds Project & Program of the Year 
 

Preliminary Nomination Form 
 

The Awards Committee is now accepting Preliminary Nominations for Program or Project 
of the Year. This simple, one-page Preliminary Nomination Form must be submitted by Sept 6, 
2024. When determining the finalists, the Awards Committee will consider: clearly defined need, 
creative partnerships, innovative financing, resourceful solutions, success at meeting goal, and public 
value. Finalists, in each category will be asked to complete a full nomination form. The Preliminary 
Nomination form only requires a project/program description up to 250 words.   
 
Award Category (check one)   MN Watersheds Region: 
 

☐  Project   ☐  Program    ☐  One  ☐  Two ☐ Three 
 

Watershed District or Watershed Management Organization:  
 

 
Project/program name:  
 

 
Nominator (if different from above)  
 

 
Project/Program Summary (Up to 250 words). 
 

 

Project/Program Contact:  Name:             
     Phone:       
     Email:        
 

Photos (Optional) 
You may include up to four (4) photos of your project or program. 
 

Submit nomination materials to Karen Kill, kkill@mnwcd.org by Sept 6, 2024. 
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	Text6: Shell Rock River Watershed District
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	Text9: Operating under a Comprehensive Water Management Plan that includes wetland restoration, habitat enhancement and holding water on the landscape, the Shell Rock River Watershed District (SRRWD) saw an opportunity to partner with the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (USFWS) to achieve planning goals. The Iowa, Chicago & Eastern (IC&E) Restoration Project is located east of Alden, Minnesota, on property owned by USFWS. Over the last several years USFWS, along with the SRRWD, have purchased ground to add over 250 acres of ground to the IC&E Waterfowl Production Area. Using funds from Lessard-Sams Outdoor Heritage Council (LSOHC), the District was able to restore the site with the creation of over 30 acres of wetland basins and 130 acres of upland prairie plantings. Work consisted of private tile modifications, abandoning and rerouting public tile systems, wetland scrapes, berm installations, water control structure installations and seeding with native prairie plantings. Projects like this are critical for waterfowl food and nesting habitat, and help connect important flyway habitat. Additionally, the project removed lands from the public ditch system that allows other farmed land in the system the ability to drain more effectively. This project not only benefits the wildlife it supports, but is also open for public for use and enjoyment, lasting for generations to come.
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